
To: Gov. Nikki Haley

This is a request under the S.C. Freedom of Information Act.

With recent news about the use or lack of use of emails by public officials, The State is 
surveying several S.C. government leaders on their use of email to conduct state business.

To that end, we are requesting all emails you received or sent -- from government or private 
email accounts -- in conducting state business for the week of Sunday, March 1, 2015, 
through Saturday, March 7, 2015.

If you withhold any emails from disclosure, please say how many and why.

Please waive any fees associated with this request as it is being made in the public's interest.

I prefer to receive the documents in electronic form or to review the documents in your office, 
if possible.

If you have any questions, please contact me at jself@thestate.com or 843-478-3262.

Best regards,

Jamie Self
The State
1401 Shop Road
Columbia, SC
29201
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